
 

 

 

  

 

Regulatory Impact Statement Consultation Sessions 

National Quality Framework 

Register now 

Dear members, 

 

The Australian, state and territory governments want to hear your thoughts as part of the ongoing 

Review of the National Partnership Agreement on the National Quality Agenda for Early Childhood 

Education and Care (2014 Review). 

 

Feedback provided by educators, services and families through the public consultation process earlier 

this year has been incorporated into a Regulatory Impact Statement (RIS) for consultation. 

 

The RIS, which is expected to be released in early November, proposes options for possible changes 

to the NQF, and you can have a say on these options by participating in the next phase of 

consultation. 

 

Consultation is anticipated to begin in November 2014, with information sessions to be held in each 

state and territory. 

 

For information about the session please click here. 

 

To register to participate in a consultation session please click here. 

  

Regards 

CQ Office 

 

http://childcareqld.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28a874f6a63f5ba86331794db&id=8c8540377f&e=0b3c61571a
http://childcareqld.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28a874f6a63f5ba86331794db&id=09ffa345c6&e=0b3c61571a


 
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 


